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Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Paper.

We have set out below our general comments in relation to the questions
asked in the Paper.

Consultation questions

Question 1 Do you have any feedback on the purpose and objectives of
this consultation paper?

Question 2 Please provide feedback on whether you agree with how we
have characterised the operating context of our work - in terms of
technological and regulatory transition and the risks to fulfilling
policymakers’ expectations - in relation to telecommunications

and fibre networks.

Question 3 Please provide feedback on whether you agree with the
proposal that the current Levy Regulations are amended to enable
continuation of all the fibre sub levies for recovering fibre regulation costs
going forward.

Question 4 Please provide feedback on whether you agree with the
medium-term priorities for Telecommunications set out above and our
focus on ‘bridging the gap’. Are there other priorities that should be
included?

Question 5 Does the additional funding we are seeking target the right
areas of focus for our work in relation to telecommunications networks?

Question 6 Please provide feedback on whether you think

the additional funding we are seeking for our telecommunications work
is appropriate, and if you think a different level of funding is warranted,
why?
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Question 7 Does the additional funding we are seeking target the right
areas of focus for our work in relation to fibre networks?

Question 8 Please provide feedback on whether you think
the additional funding we are seeking for our fibre work is appropriate, and
if you think a different level of funding is warranted, why?

Question 9 Please provide feedback on whether you think the funding we
are seeking will strengthen our capability and impact leading to the right
mix of business and consumer outcomes?

Question 10 Are there other outcomes you would expect to see with
the additional funding we are seeking in the consultation document?

Question 11 Please provide feedback on whether you think one of the
other funding options set out above is more appropriate, and why?

We thank you again for the opportunity to provide feedback.

Please contact Darren Mason (darren.mason@northpowerfibre.co.nz) if you
would like to discuss any aspect of this submission further.

Darren Mason
Chief Executive

Northpower Fibre Limited
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